
                

 

 

Hello Families and Friends of Birchmount Park:   

Happy Friday!  

PLEASE FIND BELOW SOME INFORMATION OF INTEREST: 

 
Important Information/Reminders 
 

• Virtual Grade 8-9 Transition Night-Tuesday Nov. 2nd 6:30—8:00pm 
 

• Credit Rescue Days--Credit Rescue is a Ministry Student Success initiative that is used 

to support students in earning a credit that is in jeopardy.  During credit rescue days, 
students are provided with opportunities receive extra support from classroom teachers in 
getting caught up on missed work etc.  Upcoming Credit Rescue Days will take place 

on Thursday November 4th for week 1 classes, and Wednesday November 10th for 
week 2 classes.  Students are encouraged to speak to their teachers if they are in need 
of credit rescue .   

 

 

Congratulations to our Newly Appointed Members of School Council   

 

Executive 
Anna Sidiropoulos Co chair 

Lana Miller Co chair 

Kris Pourmatin Co Secretary 

Olivera Bay Co Secretary 

 

Council Members 
France Bragado, Kris Pourmatin, Cheryl McConney-Wilson, Kenya Martelly, 

Anna Sidiropoulas, Deborah Knight, Samia Sugyan Syed, Ying Ong, Gloria 

Morgan, Arianna Richards, Latoya Richards, Lana Miller, Tony Lin, Olivera 

Bay, Alex Pasidis, Christopher S Shambrook. 
 
 

 

GRAD PHOTOS 
Grad photos are back!!  Book your graduation photo appointment online 
at bookmygrad.ca using school code: XBP.  Sessions start on November 3, 2021 and will take 
place at the school.  Don’t hesitate to schedule your session today!! 
  
 
 

What’s Happening?  

Birchmount Park Collegiate Institute 
3663 Danforth Avenue, Scarborough, Ontario M1N 2G2 

Tel: (416) 396-6704 • Fax: (416) 396-6759 

E-Mail Address – Birchmount@tdsb.on.ca 
 

https://www.edgeimaging.ca/en/book-your-grad-session/


 

 
The Birchmount Spirit Wear Shop launched today. 
Use this coupon by October 31 to save 20 % off your order. 
https://birchmountpark.entripyshops.com/ 

 

 
 

 
  
 
 

Birchmount is hosting a Virtual Information Evening for Parents and Guardians of Grade 12 

students. 

We have re-scheduled the event for Wednesday, November 10 @ 7 p.m. 

 

Please register here to have a link to the meeting sent to your inbox. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Guidance Notes From Ms. Grundy  

https://birchmountpark.entripyshops.com/
https://forms.gle/ygiXCpufdWDT3wsv8
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